

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA OAA

From:

The Rt. Hon. James Callaghan, M.P.

9th June, 1980.

fromers (1) Cell

CONFIDENTIAL

les Progret

Thank you for your letter of 4th June telling me that you are proposing to refer the case of Mr. J.B. Wagstaff to the Chairman of the Security Commission. In the light of the memorandum you have sent to me, I certainly agree that you should do so, and of course inform the House in the usual way once the outcome of the legal proceedings against Wagstaff are known.

On reading the statement by the Ministry of Defence, a number of questions occur to me which I dare say Lord Diplock will wish to enquire into, and I shall be very glad if you can let me know his conclusions in due course.

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.